
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 23, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval to Purchase Soundboards for Franklin and Stevenson PAC’s 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to purchase audio equipment from Advanced Lighting and Sound, 
Troy, Michigan in the amount of $78,600.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase is to replace the soundboards at both Franklin High School and 
Stevenson High School, which are no longer functioning properly and are out of 
warranty.  Due to supply chain issues, the new boards are expected to be available in 
January 2023. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 


